
What a fantastic start to the year! The term has flown by with the students producing some 
excellent work across all KLA�’s. Our class has 22 students with an even split of 11 boys and 
11 girls.  

 

Reading groups have been established and our reading is improving every week. Students have 
enjoyed their time on the PM Plus program and Mr McLachlan is pleased with the effort 
students have made. 

4M have been writing Narratives this term and are enjoying the chance to express themselves 
through storytelling. 

 

We have had a very busy tem in Mathematics with an array of strands being covered. 4M 
have been learning how to graph data as when as draw and classify 3D objects. We are very 
lucky to have Mrs Snell with us for our Maths sessions. She has been assisting us and helping 
us understand difficult concepts. 

 

Below are some of the terrific artworks that have been produced this term. Well done everyone. 

       

   


